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Only a few more weeks until the new school year gets started!

Wishing all college staff a Happy 2019-2020 academic year and

all employers a year of successful recruiting!

COLLEGE NEWS

SCACE August 2019 Newsletter



Presbyterian College would like to share they are currently hiring for an Assistant Director

for Career & Professional Development! Join our student-centered team to provide career

coaching on our beautiful campus in upstate South Carolina. This is a full-time, salaried

position and excellent position for someone beginning their higher education career. To

view the job, please visit our website at https://www.presby.edu/about/offices-

services/human-resources/job-opportunities/. This will remain open until the position is

filled. Questions may be directed to Ms. Kim Lane, kalane@presby.edu.

EMPLOYER INITIATIVES 

City Year is now in Rolling Admissions and will be processing applications as they come

in. Though most of our locations start mid to end of July, we still have a number of

locations across the country with openings including Miami and Jacksonville, FL;

Providence; Manchester, NH; San Jose, CA; Tulsa, OK; Milwaukee, MI and more! 

Benefits include a biweekly living stipend, a one time $500 relocation allowance, health

insurance, a $6000 Education Award (can pay down loans or apply toward continuing

education), access to 25-100% tuition scholarships to over 120 universities across the

country, 300+ hours of professional development, networking opportunities with national

and local companies, and for those interested in teaching, we have Teacher Pipeline

programs as well! Please note, we take all majors with only approximately 30% of our

AmeriCorps members going into the Education Sector and others going into Business,

Law, Medical Field, Marketing/PR, and more! 

For more information, please contact Heather Turner at 803-221-8229 or

at hturner1@cityyear.org.

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

*Remember, if you have information you'd like to see in this section or share out with the

https://cityyear.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5ea648a6bb87c0d443b46e74d&id=711ed5dee1&e=450f330ff0


membership, please email Heather directly or fill out the link at the bottom of the newsletter

to submit content!

MEMBER ANNOUNCEMENTS

Open Board Position Voting will take place July 22 - August 9!

An email went out on Friday, July 19 with the subject "2019-2020 SCACE Board

Elections" and it included a link to vote on nominated members for the opening positions

listed below. If you didn't see it in your inbox, check your spam/junk/clutter folders. [I found

the email in my clutter folder!] If you cannot find the email, please reach out to me so we

can get it resent to you. 

President-elect:

Rebecca, Dhanarine, Anderson University

Membership Co-Chair:

Sherri Weeks, Benedict College
Sonya Johnson, Benedict College

Special events Co-Chair:

Nina Grant, Charleston Southern University

College at large:

Shawn Albert, Bob Jones University
Dr. Iva Walters, Benedict College
Susan Gasque, Greenville Tech
Emily Elise-Martin, Trident Tech

Employer at large

Bobby Williams, Waffle House

Please check out the SCACE website for descriptions for the above

positions: https://goscace.org/page-18085

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

As you all know we are always looking for new members to join SCACE. If you know of

any colleagues who could benefit from being a member of SCACE, please share

https://cityyear.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5ea648a6bb87c0d443b46e74d&id=d230f2da85&e=450f330ff0


information with them and encourage them to join! If you know any schools or employers

who are not currently members but could benefit, please pass along information and invite

them to our next event. 

Benefits of Joining SCACE:

low membership fees

professional drive-in conferences

networking with employers and college members

annual conference

monthly newsletter

If you have any questions or are interested in learning more, please reach out to our

Membership Co-Chairs, Flavia Eldemire at feldemire@allenuniversity.edu or

Sonya Johnson at sonya.johnson@benedict.edu

Visit www.myscaceonline.com

Like us on Facebook and follow us on twitter!

SCACE ENEWSLETTER SCHEDULE FOR 2019-2020
-----------------------

Deadline to Submit Content -- Date Newsletter Goes Out 

August 28 -- September 2

October 2 -- October 7

October 30 -- November 4

November 27 --  December 2

January 8* -- January 13*

(*delayed due to holidays)

January 29 -- February 3

February 26 -- March 2

April 1 -- April 6

April 29 -- May 4

May 27 -- June 1

Click on the link below to submit content for upcoming newsletters:

SCACE Newsletter Content Input Form

https://cityyear.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5ea648a6bb87c0d443b46e74d&id=41b9b43526&e=450f330ff0
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